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City of Glendale Mobile 
Onsite Mammography 
Screenings Available
August 9 – 12
Fifteen Minutes Could Save Your Life!
Mobile On-site Mammography is focused
on providing the highest quality mammo-
graphy service with professional experienced 
staff using the latest digital mammography 
technology for your safety and comfort. 
See below for dates, times and locations. 
AETNA, BCBS, CIGNA, Health Net, United 
HealthCare and many more accepted. 
Medicare and AHCCCS patients are
welcome! Call 480-967-3767 or 1-800-
285-0272 to schedule an appointment. 

Tuesday, August 9, 7 – 11 a.m.
- Main Police Station (6835 N. 57th Ave.)

Tuesday, August 9, 1 – 5 p.m.
- City Hall (5850 W. Glendale Avenue)

Wednesday, August 10, 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
- City Hall (5850 W. Glendale Avenue)

Thursday, August 11, 8 a.m. – 3 p.m. 
- Foothills Library (10955 N. 57th Avenue)

Friday, August 12, 7 a.m. – 4 p.m.
- Main Library (5959 W. Brown Avenue)

Sustainability On-Demand
The city of Glendale has a collection of 
sustainability videos ranging from water-
wise landscapes to energy efficiency. 
Videos include recorded Green Living 
classes taught by local experts, virtual 
tours, and more. Access these free 
resources on-demand anytime, anywhere. 

INFO: https://bit.ly/GlendaleGreenVids

2022 Bulk Trash Collection Schedule

Items must be ready for collection no later than
Monday at 6 a.m. the week of your collection.

Residents may place bulk trash out no earlier than the Thursday before your scheduled 
service week (ex: Thursday, July 28 for Monday, August 1) and

no later than 6 a.m. the Monday of your scheduled service week.
This gives you four days to place bulk trash out prior to your scheduled service week.

Failure to follow bulk trash rules will result in a fine.
If a bulk trash pile is placed out prior to and/or after your scheduled service week,

is placed incorrectly, or access is blocked or causes crews to perform collection other than
by the normal method, you will be charged a fine of $99, which will be automatically

added to your monthly utility bill.

Your collection week will be:
Section 1
Week of Aug 1
Week of Sept 5 
Week of Oct 3
Week of Nov 7
Week of Dec 5

Section 2
Week of Aug 8
Week of Sept 12
Week of Oct 10
Week of Nov 14
Week of Dec 12

Section 3
Week of Aug 15
Week of Sept 19
Week of Oct 17
Week of Nov 21
Week of Dec 19

Section 4
Week of Aug 22
Week of Sept 26
Week of Oct 24
Week of Nov 28
Week of Dec 26

For more information, check out the website: 
www.glendaleaz.com/sanitation/bulktrash.cfm or
call the Solid Waste Division at: 623-930-2660. 



A Message from
Mayor Jerry P. Weiers

Calling High School Students!
My office has begun accepting membership
applications for the 2022-2023 school year of 
the Mayor’s Youth Advisory Commission (MYAC).
To be eligible, a student must be attending 9th – 
12th grade during the upcoming school year and 
must live within the municipal boundaries of 

Glendale or attend a high school within the municipal boundaries of Glendale. 
The goal is to maintain diversity that is representative of each Glendale high 
school as well as private school and home-schooled students. Membership 
is capped at 40 students, who are appointed by me. The application 
deadline is Friday, August 12, 2022.

The yearlong MYAC program allows students to be involved in their 
community while learning about city government, building self-esteem, 
widening their social circles, and discovering their talents and interests. 
Meetings are held monthly.

The MYAC members volunteer for group community service activities, raise 
funds for projects, and provide me with information from a teen’s perspective.
Some of MYAC’s annual community service projects include purchasing 
Christmas gifts for local children in need, collecting canned goods for a local 
foodbank, assisting with local charities, and more. Members are expected 
to complete at least 20 hours of community service annually to remain in 
good standing.

I look forward to working with
everyone who joins this year!
To apply or learn more,
visit my website at
www.glendaleaz.com/Mayor
or call my office at 623-930-2260.

Kids Can Code with Fiero
Learning to code has never been more fun! 
The library’s newest digital resource/data-
base, Fiero Code, is an online program, 
accessible both inside the library and 
remotely, that teaches computer programming 
skills to kids ages 7 and up. Users will learn 
the coding necessary to make websites, 
video games, programs, and more! Fiero 
Code offers a gamified learning experience – 
as you progress through the activities, 
you’ll earn clothes and accessories for your 
personal avatar. Beginners learn in code 
blocking and advance to coding in Python, 
HTML, CSS, and Javascript. Visit 
https://bit.ly/gplfiero to try it out today 
for free with your library card! 

Brainfuse – FREE Live
Tutoring for All Ages!
Don’t pay a fortune for tutoring! Brainfuse 
is a free library service which provides live, 
online, one-on-one tutoring from experts in 
both English and Spanish. Get help with 
topics like math, writing, science, and social 
studies for elementary through college-level 
classes. Need help studying for a test? Brain-
fuse covers the GED, SAT, ACT, ASVAB, and 
U.S. Citizenship exams. Get help applying 
for FAFSA student aid. You can even learn to 
play chess or take your game to the next level! 
Brainfuse also features an Adult Learning 
Center with great career resources, including 
live online help with writing a résumé and 
using Microsoft Excel, PowerPoint and Word. 
Just visit http://bit.ly/gplbrainfuse and log in 
with your library card to get started.

Free Splash Pads
Open Through September 5
Heroes Park – 83rd & Berridge Lane
O’Neil Park – 6448 W. Missouri Avenue

Now through August 7
Open every day • 11 a.m. – 7 p.m.

August 13 – September 5 
Open Saturday & Sunday • 11 a.m. – 6 p.m.

Drought Preparedness 
The city of Glendale has a dedicated drought webpage with comprehensive 
information about drought and water conservation. It is intended to be a 
one-stop shop for residents seeking information, including how Glendale 
has prepared for drought. Additional content includes detailed answers to 
frequently asked questions and accessible resources. This webpage will be 
continually updated as new information is made available.
INFO: www.glendaleaz.com/drought

For details on the latest city news, events, meetings or updates to this
newsletter, or to watch council meetings online, visit glendaleaz.com. @GlendaleAZ
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